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Subject: December 2013 Prayer Letter

December 2013

Dear Praying Friends,

Happy New Year! It is our prayer that 2014 will be a year of blessing for our ministry here in Romania, and that
we will see the people of our church grow spiritually and see souls saved. 

We had some special activities during the Christmas holidays. Our annual Christmas program went very well.
There were 18 children in the program complete with costumes, and they did a great job. Bob preached a
salvation message explaining the true meaning of Christmas. There were 35 who came to see the children
perform: 19 adults and 16 children. Each person in attendance received a bulletin which contained our weekly
church schedule and a Christmas sermon. They also received a Christmas salvation tract. We went Christmas
caroling with 20 of our most faithful attenders and handed out Christmas salvation tracts at each house. We also
had a Christmas party for the children who were in the Christmas program. 

Our attendance continues to average around 30 for each service and activity. Bogdan, the 24-year-old physically-
handicapped man, invited teenagers from his village, and about six of them have been attending for about eight
weeks now. 

Bob has recovered nicely from his prostate surgery. His recovery took longer than expected because of the
internal bleeding he experienced after the surgery and the lymph fluid which kept building up. The doctor is
pleased with his progress.

Marianne had been experiencing breathing difficulties during the past year. She had visited many doctors trying
to find the cause. Her last visit was with an allergy/immunology doctor. The doctor said that Marianne's breathing
difficulties occur because she is not getting enough oxygen in her lungs. Marianne has been using an inhaler on
a daily basis and has been feeling much better. 

We are still searching for homes where we can conduct home Bible studies for adults. We have been able to find
a few individuals who may allow us to use their homes. Bob's prolonged recovery and the Christmas holidays
have postponed our search for locations. 

We will be having a winter day camp for two days the first week in February. We are planning on having about 25
in attendance. 

It is our hope to begin work on step one of the multipurpose building project in the near future. The multipurpose
building will be a tremendous help in reaching our area with the Gospel. It will also aid us in reaching older teens
and adults. Step one will be to buy and put in place the poles that will support the sides and the roof. Then the
entire building area would need to be cemented. This step will cost $10,000.  The total project is estimated at
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$31,500. If God so leads, please send donations to Baptist World Mission, PO Box 2149, Decatur, AL 35602,
designated for Capehart special projects.

Please feel free to visit our website to find out more information about the ministry here in Romania. The website
address is www.thecapehartstoromania.com.

Praises:

1. For the continued good church attendance
2. For the faithful attendance of Bogdan, Costel and Lenuta
3. For the 35 visitors to the Christmas program
4. For the six teen visitors from Bogdan's village 
5. For Bob's recovery

Prayer Requests:

1. For Bogdan's salvation
2. For Marianne's health problems (MS, breathing problems)
3. For the upcoming winter day camp
4. For the $10,000 needed for step one of the multipurpose building project
5. For homes to conduct home Bible studies

Serving the King of Kings,
Bob and Marianne Capehart
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